
Dutilh Preschoolers Raise Money Through “Hop for Hope”  
 

Preschoolers at Dutilh Church recently raised $1,719 through their annual “Hop for 

Hope,” then donated the funds to TNC to purchase textbooks for the Home of Hope (HOH) 

orphanage in Nyadire. 

Here’s a link to a clip from Pittsburgh’s KDKA-TV which highlighted TNC and the 

event:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jjtJCob5k1k 

Dutilh preschoolers have participated in similar events for many years, previously raising 

money for playground equipment and bicycles for the Home of Hope. 

Thanks to the preschoolers and their parents for supporting TNC!  
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